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From: Vern Meenderinck
To: Nancy Norris
Subject: FW: Centennial Park Sign
Date: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 12:58:07 PM


-----Original Message-----
From: Ben deRegt <ben@secondlyndencrc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 1:18 PM
To: Vern Meenderinck <MeenderinckV@LYNDENWA.ORG>
Subject: RE: Centennial Park Sign


Sounds good, Vern.
If the committee is set on sandblasted/carved signs, I can look into that as well. 


-----Original Message-----
From: Vern Meenderinck <MeenderinckV@LYNDENWA.ORG>
Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2021 1:12 PM
To: Ben deRegt <ben@secondlyndencrc.com>
Subject: RE: Centennial Park Sign


Thanks Ben
Let me check with my committee and see if that is what they want.
Vern


-----Original Message-----
From: Ben deRegt <ben@secondlyndencrc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 12:50 PM
To: Vern Meenderinck <MeenderinckV@LYNDENWA.ORG>
Subject: RE: Centennial Park Sign


Hello Vern,


Indeed, I do make new signs.  However, they are hand painted on a flat surface rather than sandblasted/carved like the Annex sign.  They would look the same but not have the raised letters.  However, specially painted shadow lettering gives the appearance of raised letters.  These would be done with the best quality materials and would last for years.   If you are interested, I'd love to chat. 


Blessings,
Ben


-----Original Message-----
From: Vern Meenderinck <MeenderinckV@LYNDENWA.ORG>
Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2021 11:31 AM
To: Ben deRegt <ben@secondlyndencrc.com>
Subject: RE: Centennial Park Sign


Ben
Do you ever make new signs.
Thinking about adding signs similar to the Annex sign at each of our small parks.
Thanks
Vern


-----Original Message-----
From: Ben deRegt <ben@secondlyndencrc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 7:27 AM
To: Vern Meenderinck <MeenderinckV@LYNDENWA.ORG>
Subject: Re: Centennial Park Sign


Thank you, Vern.


Sent from my iPhone


> On Sep 7, 2021, at 6:38 AM, Vern Meenderinck <MeenderinckV@lyndenwa.org> wrote:
>
> ﻿Looks great Ben
> Vern
>
> From: Ben deRegt <ben@secondlyndencrc.com>
> Sent: Monday, September 6, 2021 9:29 AM
> To: Steve Banham <BanhamS@LYNDENWA.ORG>
> Cc: Vern Meenderinck <MeenderinckV@LYNDENWA.ORG>; Brent DeRuyter
> <DeRuyterB@LYNDENWA.ORG>; Mark Sandal <SandalM@LYNDENWA.ORG>
> Subject: Centennial Park Sign
>
>
> Good Morning All,
>
> Blessings to you on this Labor Day weekend.  The Centennial Park sign has been refurbished and installed.  She was in pretty rough shape but I think we made progress. It’ll last for a good many years to come.
> If you let me know which sign you’d like me to go on to next, I’ll send you a work order for your approval.
> Many thanks for the opportunity to beautify these old beauties.
>
> Ben deRegt
> 360-510-0005
>
> [cid:image007.jpg@01D7A3B2.ECA03EF0]
>
>
>
> From: Steve Banham <BanhamS@LYNDENWA.ORG<mailto:BanhamS@LYNDENWA.ORG>>
> Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 3:01 PM
> To: Ben deRegt
> <ben@secondlyndencrc.com<mailto:ben@secondlyndencrc.com>>
> Cc: Vern Meenderinck
> <MeenderinckV@LYNDENWA.ORG<mailto:MeenderinckV@LYNDENWA.ORG>>; Brent
> DeRuyter <DeRuyterB@LYNDENWA.ORG<mailto:DeRuyterB@LYNDENWA.ORG>>; Mark
> Sandal <SandalM@LYNDENWA.ORG<mailto:SandalM@LYNDENWA.ORG>>
> Subject: FW: Lynden Carved Signs
>
> Ben,
> Great job on the Annex sign.  I here that Dale installed the new posts.  I think probably the next one should Centennial Park.  This one is owned by Parks, so please send them a work order like you did for the annex.
>
> Steve Banham, P.E.
> Public Works Director
> City of Lynden, 300 4th Street,  Lynden, WA  98264
> Office: (360) 354-3446 <> Direct: (360) 255-5512 <> Cell: (360)
> 815-5728 <> Email: banhams@lyndenwa.org<mailto:banhams@lyndenwa.org>
> <> website: 
> https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?
url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.l%2F&amp;data=04%7C01%7CNorrisn%40lyndenwa.org%7Cade0945850c9400512f508d9788320a2%7C2672d8dab19a41e0a467d35f7e9eaf7c%7C0%7C0%7C637673326866523172%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&amp;sdata=FcxOCSKgKnkK5GdmQixEyROMdxRqNJr6VOQRLlwVTNs%3D&amp;reserved=0
> %2F&amp;data=04%7C01%7CMeenderinckV%40LYNDENWA.ORG%7Cfb2d6c42924644094
> ba008d9723c9774%7C2672d8dab19a41e0a467d35f7e9eaf7c%7C0%7C0%7C637666427
> 043417339%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIi
> LCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=SyD8MIEjNanA6EwO4MeRC%
> 2BUFu5UTm6TUheUup5%2BrE1w%3D&amp;reserved=0
> %2F&amp;data=04%7C01%7CMeenderinckV%40LYNDENWA.ORG%7C05b1595aa40c4d3ea
> 5e008d97238b9b7%7C2672d8dab19a41e0a467d35f7e9eaf7c%7C0%7C0%7C637666410
> 405443137%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIi
> LCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=%2BQKW%2BKgR9NxyaewS50
> 0lrGBUM90eRXKhk9DzfSh1XG4%3D&amp;reserved=0
> yndenwa.org%2F&amp;data=04%7C01%7CMeenderinckV%40lyndenwa.org%7Cd08f8d
> b6f69e475a4d3408d9720b89f7%7C2672d8dab19a41e0a467d35f7e9eaf7c%7C0%7C0%
> 7C637666216168210610%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQI
> joiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&amp;sdata=rjVFgFmAxQc
> uhV6zBdD7dfI3jFsQn%2FISwFUW9K0yAoM%3D&amp;reserved=0<https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?
url=https%3A%2F%2Fnam11.saf%2F&amp;data=04%7C01%7CNorrisn%40lyndenwa.org%7Cade0945850c9400512f508d9788320a2%7C2672d8dab19a41e0a467d35f7e9eaf7c%7C0%7C0%7C637673326866533131%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&amp;sdata=iLP%2FA7Z20d66T8IAPe8NsbzeT64PSGD%2FvbrBfMmWdJk%3D&amp;reserved=0
> elinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnam11.saf%2F&amp;data
> =04%7C01%7CMeenderinckV%40LYNDENWA.ORG%7Cfb2d6c42924644094ba008d9723c9
> 774%7C2672d8dab19a41e0a467d35f7e9eaf7c%7C0%7C0%7C637666427043417339%7C
> Unknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1h
> aWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=qqDWOxf6uQEmHcDMf%2B2akAy3AU0ay7nh
> esYvr56saDI%3D&amp;reserved=0
> elinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnam11.saf%2F&amp;data
> =04%7C01%7CMeenderinckV%40LYNDENWA.ORG%7C05b1595aa40c4d3ea5e008d97238b
> 9b7%7C2672d8dab19a41e0a467d35f7e9eaf7c%7C0%7C0%7C637666410405453130%7C
> Unknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1h
> aWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=meX1AHYhjYnbT5TMcjcEmlTvur0mUjCMQi
> udODiFKX4%3D&amp;reserved=0
> elinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.lyndenwa.org%2F&am
> p;data=04%7C01%7CMeenderinckV%40lyndenwa.org%7Cd08f8db6f69e475a4d3408d
> 9720b89f7%7C2672d8dab19a41e0a467d35f7e9eaf7c%7C0%7C0%7C637666216168210
> 610%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTi
> I6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&amp;sdata=rjVFgFmAxQcuhV6zBdD7dfI3jFsQ
> n%2FISwFUW9K0yAoM%3D&amp;reserved=0>
> My incoming and outgoing email messages are subject to public
> disclosure requirements
>
> Our Vision: Cultivating Exceptional Service for Our Extraordinary
> Community We Value: Community – Communication – Teamwork – Integrity –
> Excellence
>
> From: Mark Sandal <SandalM@LYNDENWA.ORG<mailto:SandalM@LYNDENWA.ORG>>
> Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 1:48 PM
> To: Ben deRegt
> <ben@secondlyndencrc.com<mailto:ben@secondlyndencrc.com>>
> Cc: Steve Banham <BanhamS@LYNDENWA.ORG<mailto:BanhamS@LYNDENWA.ORG>>;
> Dale Tevelde <TeveldeD@LYNDENWA.ORG<mailto:TeveldeD@LYNDENWA.ORG>>
> Subject: RE: Lynden Carved Signs
>
> Ben
>
> This looks Great.
> I just talked with Dale TeVelde (Street Superintendent), he is running over there to take a look at the existing posts and what he will need to do to replace them.
>
> Dale also said he can work with you to schedule a time to help get it all installed.
> Again, this looks great
>
> If you have questions, please give me a call or shoot me an email.
>
> Thank you
>
> Mark
>
> Mark Sandal
> Programs Manager
> 300 4th Street Lynden, WA 98264
> (360) 354-3446
> sandalm@lyndenwa.org<mailto:sandalm@lyndenwa.org>
>
> Our Vision:  Cultivating Exceptional Service for our Extraordinary
> Community
>
>
> From: Ben deRegt
> <ben@secondlyndencrc.com<mailto:ben@secondlyndencrc.com>>
> Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 1:23 PM
> To: Mark Sandal <SandalM@LYNDENWA.ORG<mailto:SandalM@LYNDENWA.ORG>>
> Subject: RE: Lynden Carved Signs
>
> Good afternoon Steve and Mark,
>
> The Lynden City Hall Annex sign is ready to be reinstalled.  In an earlier email I noted when removing it that the posts upon which it hung are really chewed up at the base.  On the one side, I would be surprised if there is more than 2x2 remaining of the original 4x4 treated post.  This should really be replaced.  Would you like that replaced?  If so, do you have someone who will do that or would you prefer I put some new posts in there?   If you are
pleased with the work, feel free to let me know which sign you would like me to proceed with next.  I can fill out another work offer.
>
> [cid:image008.jpg@01D7A3B2.ECA03EF0]
>
> Grateful,
> Ben (360-510-0005)
>
>
> From: Mark Sandal <SandalM@LYNDENWA.ORG<mailto:SandalM@LYNDENWA.ORG>>
> Sent: Monday, August 09, 2021 8:19 AM
> To: Ben deRegt
> <ben@secondlyndencrc.com<mailto:ben@secondlyndencrc.com>>; Steve
> Banham <BanhamS@LYNDENWA.ORG<mailto:BanhamS@LYNDENWA.ORG>>
> Subject: RE: Lynden Carved Signs
>
> Ben
>
> Just wondering.  What and/or how do you refurbished a wood sign?
>
> Thank you
>
> Mark Sandal
> Programs Manager
> 300 4th Street Lynden, WA 98264
> (360) 354-3446
> sandalm@lyndenwa.org<mailto:sandalm@lyndenwa.org>
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>
> Our Vision:  Cultivating Exceptional Service for our Extraordinary
> Community
>
>
> From: Ben deRegt
> <ben@secondlyndencrc.com<mailto:ben@secondlyndencrc.com>>
> Sent: Saturday, August 7, 2021 12:51 PM
> To: Steve Banham <BanhamS@LYNDENWA.ORG<mailto:BanhamS@LYNDENWA.ORG>>;
> Mark Sandal <SandalM@LYNDENWA.ORG<mailto:SandalM@LYNDENWA.ORG>>
> Subject: Lynden Carved Signs
>
> Hello Steve and Mark,
>
> Mayor Scott gave me your contact information and asked me connect with you regarding Lynden's carved signs.  Hand lettering and refurbishing old signs has been a hobby of mine for decades and I'm thrilled to do these for our awesome  town. Since chatting with Scott, I realized we missed one - the Lynden Centennial Park sign is perhaps one in most need of refurbishing. Due to the way it is installed, I may need to do this one on site.
> I thought I would remove, refurbish and re-install one at a time.  It doesn't matter to me which one we do first.  Do you have a preference?
> I'm also wondering what you would think of creating some consistency in the colors so that they all tie together thematically. I would suggest dark green back grounds ie the City Hall Annex sign for all of them.  Of course, you could have them replicated exactly as they are.  As you wish.
>
> Here's what we have so far...
>
> [cid:image009.png@01D7A3B2.ECA03EF0]
>
> $650.00
>
> [cid:image010.png@01D7A3B2.ECA03EF0]
>
> $450.00
>
> [cid:image011.png@01D7A3B2.ECA03EF0]
>
> $450.00
>
> [cid:image012.png@01D7A3B2.ECA03EF0]
>
> $900.00
>
> [cid:image013.png@01D7A3B2.ECA03EF0]
>
> 900.00
>
> Eager to begin this project for you.  Perhaps you could give me a thumbs up as to when I could get going on this.  Let me know if you need any information from me.  Many thanks, gentlemen.
>
> Ben deRegt
> 360-510-0005
>
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